
Attachment G- Reminder in APHL weekly eUpdate

Header: Last Chance to Respond to CDC’s Customer Satisfaction Survey

insert date will be the last day to complete the SurveyMonkey questionnaire focusing on 
CDC’s Infectious Diseases (ID) Reference Laboratories. Once the survey is closed we 
will be tabulating the ratings and using your responses to guide the strategic plans for our 
ID Reference Laboratories.  For those who have responded, we thank you very much; for 
those who have not completed the short survey, please do so as soon as possible. If you 
have any questions, please contact Dr. Roberta Carey, rcarey@cdc.gov or 404-639-7328.
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